Dear [name of MPP],

I am writing to you to share my concern about the gross underutilization of Internationally Trained Physicians (ITPs) within the Canadian healthcare system despite the obvious health care staff shortages that have worsened during the pandemic. I am disappointed with the unfair policies put in place by Ontario that have prevented these qualified professionals from working within their field and improving the healthcare of all Ontarians.

I am a member of your constituency and I plan to vote in the upcoming election. I want to be confident that I am voting for someone who will work towards advocating for and implementing equitable policies for all Canadians regardless of whether they were born here or immigrated. I request a meeting to allay my concerns.

(Share your personal story)

(how inadequate human resources has impacted your healthcare experiences)
I have personally experienced the impact of inadequate doctors within this community. I waited over 4 months to be able to see (a specialist e.g. Cardiologist).

When my mom migrated to Canada it took us over one year to find a family doctor who was able to accept her as a new patient. We had to resort to walk-in clinics and deal with the negative impacts of a lack of continuity of care.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Internationally Trained Physicians of Ontario (ITPO) is an organization that has been advocating for fair policies for Internationally Trained Physicians (ITPs) and International Medical Graduates (IMGs) that will allow ITPs to contribute comprehensively to the Canadian healthcare system by providing high standard medical care to all Ontarians. ITPO will represent the interests of ITPs on our behalf as they have several solutions to these issues. I would like to set up a meeting with you and your team at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
[your name/s, email address/es, phone number/s]
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